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RECEIVED
APR 2 7 2004

CIty MANAGERS OF|
o LAWRENCE, KS HCE ,
April»27, 2004

Lawrence City Commission,

I am asking the City Commission to defer the request to establish no parking along the
South side of East |1 Strect between Connecticut and Haskell Avenue. Ihave spoken with the
East Lawrence Neighborhood Association and they are talking with the 11 Street residents. The
neighborhood association has asked for more time to complete their findings on the no parking
issue and request it be place on the agenda for the May 11 meéting.

Thank You,

%/“ e

Greg Polk

843-1181



